
 

SURF LIFE SAVING SYDNEY 

MEMORANDUM       

 
 

To Club Captains, Patrol Captains 

From Lifesaving Manager 

CC BOM, LSEC, SSC, JDC, MSC, Club Presidents, Club Secretaries 

Date Monday, 3 September 2018 

Pages 1 plus attachment 

Subject Patrol Caps 

 

All,  

Please find attached SLSA Policy 1.05 “Patrol Uniforms”, updated May 2018.  

I wish to draw particular attention to the following three (3) points from the Policy in relation to 
Quartered Patrol Caps:  

b. Members performing duties in the water are required to wear a patrol cap and swimming 
costume. It is highly recommended that a rash vest be worn for sun protection. 

e. The red and yellow quartered patrol cap must be worn on the head and secured under the chin 
at all times when on patrol in the water.  

f. When not in the water the red and yellow quartered patrol cap may be worn on the head and 
secured under the chin, or carried on their person (subject to the person wearing an approved SLS 
peaked cap or wide brimmed hat). 

Please note this important change and distribute to your membership as appropriate.  

Questions in relation to this policy should be directed to your Area Lifesaving Coordinator in the 

first instance. 

 

Kind regards, 

Matt Spooner      Simon Torsellini 
Lifesaving Manager    Director of Lifesaving and Education 

 

 

Enc. 


